
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Call for Proposals – Gender-Based Violence Initiative 
Funding 

Start Date:  November 20, 2023 
End Date:  February 29, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec  

The Department of Family Services is committed to supporting initiatives that seek to 

address Gender-Based Violence (GBV) in Nunavut. Under the GBV National Action 

Plan, we are excited to offer funding opportunities for the next four years to empower 

community-based efforts, organizations, and projects aimed at GBV prevention, 

education, awareness, and support. 

The Department is currently accepting proposals for the 2023-24 fiscal year. 

Projects can be either one-time initiatives or multi-year endeavors, commencing any 

time after November 15, 2023. 

Proposals should demonstrate how proponents will actively: 

• Promote gender-based violence prevention and education.  

• Aim to transform social norms, attitudes and behaviors contributing to GBV. 

• Enhance health, social, economic and justice outcomes of those impacted by 

GBV. 

• Address underlying causes, prevention strategies, mitigation and responses to 

GBV.  

Eligible applicants include community non-profit organizations, municipal corporations 

and/or individuals associated with an established non-profit organization or municipal 

corporation.  

The deadline for applications is February 29, 2024. For application assistance, please 

contact GBVFunding@gov.nu.ca.  
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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